
Please contact us to let us know how we can 
help on these issues and many more: 

 
• Health Care  

• Education/OSAP  
• Seniors’ Issues 

• Family Responsibility Office  
• Birth Certificates  

• WSIB Claims 
• Driver’s Licences 

• Ontario Disability Support 
 

www.pettapiece.ca 
Toll free: 1-800-461-9701

Here to serve you

www.pettapiece.ca

A trusted voice for  
Perth-Wellington

A message from Randy
On July 2, I was honoured to be sworn in again as your 
MPP for Perth-Wellington.

Throughout the summer, I met with countless constituents 
and municipal leaders.

I had the privilege of attending many local events, including 
the Perth County Plowing Match, high school  
commencements and fall fairs across the riding.  

Since I returned to Queen’s Park for the fall legislative  
session, I have called on the government to act on a range 
of issues: the doctor shortage in many of our communities; 
energy rate hikes; transit services; ice storm funding; and 
outstanding child support at the Family Responsibility  
Office – to name just a few.

Please do not hesitate to contact my office if you have a 
question, concern or suggestion about a provincial issue.

For those unable to visit my Stratford constituency office, I 
hold mobile office hours across the riding. Announcements 
on my mobile office hours can be found in your local  
newspaper, on my website, and on Facebook and Twitter. 
Please contact my office to arrange a meeting at  
your convenience.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Randy Pettapiece, MPP 
Perth-Wellington

2014 Fall Update
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LUNCH BREAK: Randy joins Anne Hathaway residents for lunch to 
celebrate National Seniors Day. He visited four retirement and  
long-term care homes on October 1 to mark this special day. From  
left: Theo Gilliland, Randy Pettapiece, Shirley McPhee.

COMMUNITY HEALTH CARE: Randy joins local health care  
leaders and representatives to announce the approval of the Minto  
Rural Health Centre. From left: David Craig (Project Co-Chair), Minister 
Liz Sandals, Joan Fisk (Chair, Waterloo Wellington LHIN), Randy 
Pettapiece, Dr. Christopher Cressey (Medical Lead, Minto-Mapleton 
Family Health Team), and Jerome Quenneville (President & CEO, North 
Wellington Health Care).

SWEARING IN: Randy was sworn in for 
his second term as MPP for Perth- 
Wellington on July 2, 2014 at Queen’s Park. 
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COOLING OFF: Randy congratulates the community and thanks  
volunteers during the grand opening of the Anne Hathaway Park Splash 
Pad in Stratford.

NEW GROWTH FAMILY CENTRE: Randy joins Aletha McArthur, 

Program Director for the New Growth Family Centre, and Wellington North 

Mayor Ray Tout on October 7, 2014. They toured the Centre, a non-profit 

organization dedicated to the betterment of children, youth and families in 

Wellington North. They offer services for vulnerable children and youth and 

those with learning disabilities.

Quickly and easily order your birth certificate online at:  
www.ontario.ca/government/birth-certificates. Processing time 
is only 15 business days, with a service guarantee. 

Children under the age of 16 require a certified copy of their 
birth registration (long form birth certificate) in order to apply for 
a passport. A certified copy of a birth registration can be 
ordered online at:  
www.ontario.ca/government/birth-certificates.

Our constituency office can help to expedite a replacement 
birth certificate needed urgently for reasons such as travel  
or employment. The Office of the Registrar General requires 
proof of urgency, such as plane tickets or hotel reservations. 
Each person’s request is unique. Please contact our  
constituency office for further information: 1-800-461-9701.

 
 
Randy Pettapiece appreciates the opportunity to recognize  
special personal milestones, including anniversaries,  
birthdays and other celebrations, with a special certificate. 
Requests can be made at: www.pettapiece.ca, or by  
phoning our constituency office at: 1-800-461-9701.

Birth Certificates

Congratulatory Certificates



Connecting with Constituents

COFFEE HOUR: Randy talks with local residents during a coffee hour he hosted in Dublin at Terry’s Family Restaurant. 

PLOWING AHEAD: Randy tries his hand at plowing a perfect furrow at the 2014 Perth County Plowing Match.

SUPPORTING LOCAL YOUTH: Randy was pleased to speak at the 

opening announcement for the North Wellington Coalition for Youth  

Resiliency (NWCYR), held October 2, 2014 in Teviotdale. NWCYR  

applied for and received a grant from the Ontario Trillium Foundation  

to increase youth civic engagement and resiliency.

MORNING COFFEE: Randy served coffee at a Stratford McDonald’s 

drive-thru for the Alzheimer Society of Perth County’s annual Coffee 

Break Kick-Off. All proceeds were donated directly to support the 

Society’s work. 
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WALKING FOR A CAUSE: Randy participates in the 8th Annual  

Perth County Parkinson SuperWalk.
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THAT’S COLD: Randy participates in the ALS Ice Bucket Challenge in Mitchell.  
Helping to dump the large bucket of ice water are members of the West Perth  
Council.  Randy took the ice bucket challenge four times in honour of four friends and family members who have fought this terrible disease.  From left: Doug Eidt (Councillor, Municipality of West Perth), Randy  Pettapiece, Walter McKenzie (Mayor, Municipality of West Perth)

COUPLE OF CLOVES: Randy attends the 8th annual Stratford Garlic Festival. From left: Gary West, Randy Pettapiece.

Working for you
Advocating for our interests on issues including local roads, 

bridges and other infrastructure; agriculture; manufacturing 

jobs; culture; and energy policy including wind turbines.

Relentlessly focusing attention on the doctor shortage 

facing many communities in Perth-Wellington, calling on the 

provincial government to recognize the problem and act to 

help address it.

Speaking with the President of Hydro One, calling on him  

to fix the company’s broken billing and customer  

service practices.

Supporting the creation of a Developmental Services Select 

Committee at the legislature. 

Voting to shut down the College of Trades and end the 

mandatory participation and fees for skilled tradespeople. 

The government blocked the motion.

Receiving all-party support for my motion calling on the  

government to protect taxpayers and municipalities from 

higher municipal insurance premiums.


